FALCON SPARTAK GYMNASTICS CLUB

March Newsletter

Unfortunately we have been asked to close the gym on

SATURDAY 24™ MARCH 2012. Any gymnast that would

like to can come in on Monday, Wednesday or Thursday evenings,
6.30 - 8.30 p.m. The gym will also be closed on Easter Saturday
and Easter Monday but other classes will be held as normal.

FALCON OLYMPICS

We have decided to hold our Falcon Olympics on Saturday 14t July
here at the school. Our Olympics will be based on sports that are no
longer in the Games i.e. Tug of War, Cricket and various others.

We also hope to have a cake stall, international food stall and other
activities and hopefully finish the day with a barbecue. A few people are

already working on this day but we would like more to become involved.

More details about the event and two tasks for the gymnasts will be on
the notice board immediately after Easter.

Please put this date in your diary and join us for a fun day.

Bouncy Castle

Do remember that we still have a Bouncy Castle that can be used for
birthday parties etc. during the summer months. If you are interested in
using the castle please contact Steve Clifford in the gym.

Fees

Please remember that April fees will be due for payment after Easter
and should be paid by the end of the month.
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